
Now Read This! 

Meeting and Conference 
Rooms are now open for 
scheduling with Covid 19  

Restrictions. 

Come check out the newest Gingerbread House creation  
made by Linda Krecik,  

located in the Children’s Department. 



 
Stop by to pick up a 
Take and Create Kits 
New every month! 
Kits feature an age-
appropriate craft for:  

Preschoolers, Toddlers, 
Kids and Teens. 


